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April 23, 2015
MEMORANDUM

TO:
Members of Council

FROM:
Clay Yarborough, Council President

RE:
Special Committee on Transfer Stations
____________________________________________________________________________

In accordance with Council Rule 2.103(a), as President of the Jacksonville City Council, I hereby continue the Special Committee on Transfer Stations to June 30, 2015.
CHARGE:
The Committee is charged to review the Kessler Consulting Transfer Station Feasibility Study and make recommendations for Council and the Administration’s consideration on instituting and governing waste transfer stations within the City of Jacksonville.

MEMBERS:    Bill Gulliford, Chair


Matt Schellenberg


Jim Love


Stephen Joost


Greg Anderson

DEADLINE:
The Special Committee is tasked to report its findings with recommendations by 06/30/15.

I appreciate your willingness of the members to devote the necessary attention to this important issue.

CY/bp

cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Dana Farris, Chief, legislative Services Division


Rachel Welsh, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor
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